
 

 

EAHP President 

EAHP Board of Directors 

EAHP Nomination Committee 

Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87, Brussel 

 

 

Prague, 26. 2. 2024 

Subj: Letter of support of Slávka Porubcová for EAHP Board elections 

 

 

Dear Mr President, 

Dear EAHP Board Members, 

Dear NC Members, 

 

I am pleased to announce that the Board of the Czech Association of Hospital 

Pharmacists supports Ms Slávka Porubcová as a candidate for the EAHP Board of 

Directors. 

Slávka's professional history, good orientation in EAHP matters and patient-centred 

professional focus make her an excellent candidate for the EAHP Board. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 
Mgr. Michal Hojný 

CAHP President 


